
Board of Selectmen 

Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, January 26, 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Selectmen for Tuesday, January 26, 2016 has been 

cancelled. It is the intent of the Board of Selectmen to call a special meeting for Thursday, January 28, 

2016 at Ann Antolini School.    

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christine Hayward, Administrative Assistant 


